
POLLUTION GENERAL ESSAY

Environmental pollution is one of the most common essay topics. Essay on pollution can be quite a challenging
academic assignment for some.

However, the high concentration of the gases makes Earth warmer and affects the natural processes on the
planet. Everyone must take a step towards change ranging from individuals to the industries. Regards, Sophia
Like this post? These coupons can be traded in for things that help air pollution free smog checks, free tire
inflation, free shuttle rides, and free tune ups. There were no public toilets in the streets or squares. We are
going to create youth groups using fundraisers, and send them out to China to clean beach shores of all of the
filth created by big name companies who care nothing of their impact on the environment. Environmental
pollution is classified into groups depending on the natural components as follows; air pollution, noise
pollution, soil pollution and water pollution. This term paper has given us a big boost to the development of
our bookish knowledge with the help of practical knowledge and group discussions. Deforestation, mining and
waste release from industries also depletes the soil and this will inhibit the growth of plants and the soil will
end up being eroded. Despite the serious effects our global pollution has had on not only the environment, but
also the people, there is still enough time to change the damage we have done if our advancement in
technology improves as well as our acknowledgement of the issue. This puts back warm water, and so raises
the temperature and decreases the oxygen content of the water. Examples include poisonous gases , sulphur
dioxide , nitrogen dioxide , carbon monoxide and very small particulates. Organic pollution of watercourses
can deplete oxygen levels and reduce species diversity. In such a situation, every individual and every
community, like the ASU community is responsible for the environment protection and minimization of their
footprint. Principal stationary pollution sources include chemical plants , coal-fired power plants , oil
refineries , [38] petrochemical plants, nuclear waste disposal activity, incinerators, large livestock farms dairy
cows, pigs, poultry, etc. The smoke of these various vehicles is quite harmful and is the primary cause of air
pollution. Use natural, environmentally friendly chemicals for your everyday chores. Agriculture is the prime
necessity for the country and apparently environmental impact on the climate has hugely affected the
monsoons. When it rains, the impurities of air gradually dissolve in the water-bodies and soil. Soil Pollution
How to Reduce Pollution? Core samples of glaciers in Greenland indicate increases in pollution associated
with Greek, Roman, and Chinese metal production. Due to the water being contaminated, they have no safe
drinking water. Similarly, inorganic procedures of agriculture destroy the fertility of the soil. The pollution is
carried out by things that human do or produce from his actions, either deliberately or Unintentionally. Soil
Pollution: This is also called land pollution and it happens due to addition of chemicals that are not wanted to
the soil caused by human activities. Fuel combustion is now a very basic requirement for transport, cooking
and some other activities both domestically and industrially. For instance, just recently there has been a study
by WHO which claims that the average life of a person residing in Delhi has been reduced by 10 years just
because of the exposure to the harmful substances in which a person living in Delhi is forced to breathe. It is
the result of harmful substances or energy released through human activities. The Definition of pollution in
different ways, such as: that the pollution is to put the material in places not appropriate or that pollute the
environment intentional or unintentional with human excrement. Pollution is a big problem to our health and
the environment. In this paper I will examine the problems and solutions for this issue. The inhabitants of
Earth. When crops are grown in the fields, their roots absorb these harmful toxicants through the contaminated
soil and water. The emission of sulphur oxide and many other gases into the atmosphere leads to global
warming with the capacity to lead to an acid rain.


